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DEPARTMENT OF STATE
FOREIGN SERVICE INSTITUTE
WASHINGTON, D.C.

20520

April 22, 1975

Mr. Alfonso Rodriguez
Director of Training
Central Intelligence Agency
Washington, D. C. 20505

Dear Mr. Rodriguez:

Thank you for your letter of March 21 informing me of

the nomination by the Central I i ce Agency of Messrs.
25014 N ; ;.| .
ighteenth Senior Seminar in Foreign Policy, September 2,

1975 to June 25, 1976. I accept with pleasure the nomination
of these two officers, whose records certainly suggest they
will be both recipients and contributors of the unusual
benefits you will agree attach to the Seminar.

This has certainly been the case this year with the
Agency's representation as evidenced by the active partici-
pation in the Seminar's activities. We are of course
delighted that you continue to send us officers of such
caliber.

I will be writing directly to the new nominees and look
forward to meeting them personally in the not-so-distant
future. Meanwhile, would you be good enough to have your
office complete the enclosed "Request for Training" forms
and return them to the Foreign Service Institute.

With the renewed expression of appreciation for the
fine cooperation we continue to enjoy with the Agency,

Sincerely

Anbgssadbr qohn F. Root
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Enclosure: . P
DS-755 Forms (2)-#79/.¢€ 5 /ffgﬁaj' o/ 2878

cc: The Honorable W. E. Colby
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